

Dear CareOregon Colleagues,

Thank you for your hard work on behalf of our members through these especially challenging months. As we transition into autumn, CareOregon's Bimonthly Resource Digest email series comes to an end. We hope you found value in the resources, articles and professional guidance curated by our Behavioral Health department. The highlighted emails and master list of resources from this series will remain available on the CareOregon COVID-19 Provider Information website here. We wish you a safe and healthy autumn.

With gratitude,

CareOregon Behavioral Health Department